Winter Field Sports Day Year 5 & 6

Tuesday 22 August

At this stage the field days are going ahead. If there are any changes we will only be informed at 7.00am tomorrow. If you have said you can help please be here ready to leave by 8.40am.

RUGBY: Waitakere College Assemble 8.45am

Rathgar Road leave 9.00 am - Walking

SOCCER: Henderson High School Assemble 8.45am

Henderson Valley Road leave 9.00am - Walking

KIWISPORTS: Te Pai Courts

Assemble 8.45am

Lincoln Road leave 9.00 am - Walking

NETBALL: Te Pai Courts Assemble 8.45am

Lincoln Road leave 9.00 am - Walking

'SKY TOWER TRIP' Rooms 9, 10, 11 & 12



GENERAL ELECTION

23 September 2017

In the last election in 2014 800,000 registered did not bother to vote. Please make sure you are not one of them this year!

Dear Whānau

21 August 2017



'Be Safe'

Line up, walking Safely

Correct equipment - correct place

Remain within the school boundaries

Entering and exiting the room

Use equipment appropriately

Moving around school during playtimes

PIZZA DAY

Thursday 24 August
You can buy 1 slice of pizza for \$1.50 or 2 slices for \$3
Year 4's are fundraising for a trip to Howick Historic Village

'SPCA Cup Cake Day'
Thank you for your support we made \$646.00
for the animals at the SPCA



Irene Ogden - Principal

Our new Deputy Principal Matua Paul has arrived and was welcomed by the whole school with a traditional Powhiri. Kaimatua Mark and Mr Rudd spoke on behalf of the school. Special appreciation for the teachers and parents who made this possible.

Today we had a fantastic Powhiri for a special man. Our new DP Mr Simmons. He was grateful and loved our songs and Karakia and we loved his songs, but the important thing is that he's welcome to Henderson North School.

Mele

Today was a special day! Our new Deputy Principal Mr Simmons has come to our fantastic school! We had a great morning and singing great songs to welcome him. I hope Mr Simmons has a great time here. Maddison

Today we had a Powhiri. We welcomed Mr Simmons our new Deputy Principal and his Whanau. It was amazing. I was so shocked that he wasn't Tongan but Maori is alright too. I was excited to see our new Deputy Principal. Alilia

I went to the Powhiri on Henderson North grounds in the hall. On Monday the 21st of August. That's when the Powhiri was. I was waiting to see what the Deputy Principal looked like. I hope you have a good time being the Deputy Principal of Henderson North School.

Kiritia

Today it was great because we meet the new Deputy Principal his name is Mr Simmons. It was weird when I saw the Deputy Principal singing he knew a lot of songs we were singing especially E Toru Nga Mea. Hiva

Today was special!! I was very nervous to welcome Mr Simmons and his family to the hall. I was excited at the start but infront of him, WOW! that was scary.

This was an important morning that I will remember. I hope our new Deputy Principal had a great time this morning and is excited to be Henderson North's Deputy Principal. Kareja



Kio ra whanau

I'm a student from Room 4. My name is Mariana and today we had a very exciting super fun morning. Today we had a special welcoming for our new Deputy Principal Mr Paul Simmons from Titirangi School. He's very important to Henderson North School if they didn't let him have the job then I have no idea what we would have done with out him.

Mariana

Child's Name:	Room:
I HAVE READ MY CHILD'S NEW	SLETTER.
Signed Parent/Guardian	
Cut out and return to the letterbox in the	school office to go into the draw for a prize
Winners th	is week were
Destiny - Rm 2, Lance - Rm 5,	Sophie - Rm 18, Rheek - Rm 17